
PLEASE MAKE NOTE that the Deacon Chair is Jimmy Diggs, 

Deacon Vice Chair is Seth Gandee, and the Secretary is Gus 

Saunders.  Our new Deacons are:  Jimmy Diggs, Gary 

Mangrum, and Buddy Hogge.   

 

ISLAM STUDY:  Please come join us on Wednesday nights in 

February as we begin a new study.  We will seek to gain an 

understanding of “The Spiritual Challenge of Islam”.   

Beginning Feb 3rd at 6:30pm, our discussion will follow our 

regularly scheduled prayer meeting.  Looking forward to  

seeing you there.  “The Spiritual Challenge of Islam”...Beliefs 

and Doctrines.   

 Feb. 3,  Week 1—Introduction, Doctrine, God and Sin 

 Feb. 10, Week 2—Resurrection, Judgement, and Jesus 

  and the Ascension 

 Feb. 17, Week 3—The Holy Spirit and Worship 

 Feb. 24, Week 4—Prayer and Marriage 

 

“SOUPER” BOWL  The W.M.U. will be collecting soup cans for 

the Salvation Army through February 7th.  Sunday School 

classes are challenged to collect 50 cans each.  Collection 

boxes are in Sunday School classrooms.  Prize for the  
winners.  Help to feed the hungry in our community.  Any 

questions, contact Laraine Sentz at 757-876-3273.    

 

FAMILY NIGHT SUPPER:  Join us for the Annual Soup Bowl on 

Wednesday 1/27 as we support the WMU to collect cans of 

soup.  Each can represents a “vote” for your favorite Super 

Bowl team.  So, the more cans you bring, the better the 

chance your team will win!  The Salvation Army’s food pantry 

is the real winner since all of the soup will be donated to 

those in need.  Pizza, tossed salad, and beverage will be  

provided.  Bring your favorite dessert, an appetite, a friend 

and soup donations.   
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